
Local Schools

Previous 5Get Next 5

TOP

Bloomfield R-14 School District Accepting Proposals
for Food Service Program
MARCH 20TH 2023 BY DEE LOFLIN

Bloomfield R-14 School District Accepting Proposals for Food Service Program

The Bloomfield R-14 School District is accepting proposals for contracting out the Food
Service Program with a Fixed Price contract for the 2023-2024 school year.

A pre-proposal meeting will be April 5, 2023 at 9:30 am in the Central Office.

Request for Proposals are due by May 3rd, 2023 at 12:00 pm.

For questions and bid specifications, please contact the Central Office at 573-568-4564.

The Bloomfield R-14 School District reserves the right to reject any or all bids.
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